
 
 

Extraordinary Notice  

of 4iG Plc. 

on the announcement of its high-volume winning application 

 

4iG Public Limited Company (registered seat: 8 Montevideo Street Budapest HU-1037, company 

registration number: 01 10 044993, hereinafter: 4iG Plc.) hereby informs its esteemed Investors as well 

as the participants of the financial and capital market on announcing its tender as the successful tender. 

The 4iG Plc. was successful in a public procurement procedure for the conclusion of two framework 

contract in two rounds of tenders on the “Acquisition of Display Equipment and the Provision of Related 

Services” announced by Digital Government Agency Ltd.. One part has 4 different, the other part has 5 

different consortia of joint bidders were announced as winners. 

 

The framework contract does not provide for automatic orders, individual procurements will be re-

competitive between the consortia entered, based on institutional needs. The maximum quantity of the 

framework contract for Part 1 is projectors and accessories: maximum 34,750 pieces, for Part 2 

interactive whiteboards: maximum 3,700 pieces.  

 

Budapest, July 16, 2020 

 

4iG Plc. 

 

 

 

 

 


